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19 April 2013

The Honorable Dean Heller, United State Senate
361-A Russell Senate Office Building
Washington, DC 20510
Fax: 202-228-6753

Re: Your Votes Against Gun Control on 17 - 18 April 2013

Dear Senator Heller,

The Nevada Firearms Coalition is the NRA affiliate for the State of Nevada, and as such, we
represent the approximately 36,000 NRA members in the Silver State.

We were quick to criticize your vote to invoke cloture on Senator Reid’s gun control bill last week.
Now that you have voted against the actual bill on the floor of the Senate, we want to be equally
quick to  thank you for voting to defend the gun rights of Nevadans and all citizens and legal
residents of the United States.

Wednesday votes:

S. Amdt. 711 Feinstein Gun Ban Voted No, a pro-gun vote

S. Amdt. 713 Deterring gun trafficking Voted No, a pro-gun vote

S. Amdt. 714 Large capacity magazines Voted No, a pro-gun vote

S. Amdt. 715 Manchin-Toomey Voted No, a pro-gun vote

S. Amdt. 719 CCW reciprocity Voted Yes, a pro-gun vote

S. Amdt 720           Protect veteran’s 2A rights Voted Yes, a pro-gun vote

S. Amdt. 725 NICS/mental illness/straw purchasers Voted Yes, a pro-gun vote
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Thursday Votes:

S. Amdt. 730 Mental health/ substance use programs. Voted Yes, a pro-gun vote

S. Amdt. 717  Penalties for state/local govt’s improperly Voted Yes, a pro-gun vote
releasing sensitive and confidential
information on law-abiding gun owners
and victims of domestic violence.

Your votes to protect the Second Amendment from further erosion were noticed, and are
appreciated. We look forward to your continued support of the Second Amendment, and to
working with you in that effort.

Sincerely yours,

Duncan R. Mackie
Vice-President, Legislative Division
702-232-2654 Phone
775-254-4581 Fax


